NEWS FROM YOUR EMMA K. DOUB PTA

President ~ Ms. Tara Woiccak Vice President ~ Ms. Vicki Allen Secretary ~ Ms. Angie Weikert



Treasurer ~ Ms. Línda Becker Teacher Representative ~ Ms. Hurley Principal ~ Ms. Poling

February 2012

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY

The PTA has been presented with an opportunity to work with the teacher's this Valentine's Day - to help students send "Heart to Heart grams." These grams will include a personalized message and a lollipop. They will cost 50 cents and will be sold during lunch shifts the first two weeks of February. We are looking for one to two volunteers per day to sell grams to the kids. The time frame is 11:00 - 12:45 pm each day. Thank you in advance for your time! Without you, events like this would not be possible. Needed days are:

Wed, Feb 1st	Wed, Feb 8th
Thurs, Feb 2nd	Thurs, Feb 9th
Fri, Feb 3rd	Fri, Feb 10th
Mon, Feb 6th	Mon, Feb 13th
Tues, Feb 7th	

On Tuesday, Feb 14th - we will need a few volunteers to deliver the grams. Times can vary on this day, according to your availability.

Please email ekdpta@myactv.net or volunteer coordinator – Heather Placie at placie@aol.com to sign-up.

PARENT/CHILD VALENTINE DANCE - SAVE THE DATE

This winter, the PTA is sponsoring a fun-filled Valentine dance scheduled for Friday Feb 10th from 6:30 to 8:30 with a snow date of Friday the 17th if necessary. Wear your favorite red and bring your dancing shoes! Look for more information soon.

OFFICERS NEEDED NEXT SCHOOL YEAR

It's time to start planning for the 2012-13 Executive PTA Board, and we are losing two of our current board members to middle school. We are seeking candidates for Vice President and Treasurer. Please contact President Tara Woiccak for more information. Tara.woiccak@citi.com or (301) 582-4549.

LEITERSBURG CINEMAS & FIVE BEL'W

Don't forget to use your Emma K Doub punch card while visiting the Leitersburg Cinema. Each time you use the card, the school earns money and you earn your way toward a free popcorn and movie ticket. More punch cards are available from the PTA if you need them. Also – if you are shopping at 5 Below, be sure to take an Emma K Doub flyer and present it at check-out, a percentage of your purchase goes back to the PTA to support school activities, field trips, assemblies, and more. This is "Free" Money for us – so please spread the work and participate!

BOX TOPS

Calling all Box Tops. If you have been holding them, now's the time to cash them in. Remember – our school receives 10 cents for each valid Box Top. February 15th is the deadline for our March submission, and we want to receive the money this school year! Keep clipping!

FAMILY FUN NIGHTS

Burger King, Sharpsburg Pike	Tuesday	1/31/2012	5:00 - 9:00 pm
Chick-Fil-A	Thursday	2/23/2012	5:00-8:00 pm
Bob Evans, Dual Highway	TBA	March - TBA	TBA
Friendly's	Tuesday	4/17/2012	4:00-8:00 pm

^{***}Thanks for supporting us at Chuck E Cheese in January. No final tally available yet.

LOOKING AHEAD...

In the spring, the PTA will put on a book fair, sponsor a school-wide Science Assembly, and help support an author visit for our students.

Your support makes all these exciting events possible. Please get involved. All PTA events are also listed on the online calendar... An easy way to stay informed.

Next PTA Exe Board Mtg. Thurs 02/02 @ 3:30pm ALL WELCOME!